
September 27, 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• We are past the half way point of the first quarter. Please check your students grades and have 
them utilize our Extended Learning Program after school Monday through Thursday from 2 to 3 
pm in our Media Center and online for our My PCS Students. Information flyer is on our website 

• ACT non college reportable tests will be given to all juniors and seniors students in need of a 
concordant score to graduate. Our My PCS 11th and 12th grade students will be testing on 
Tuesday October 6 and our face to face students will be testing on Wednesday October 7. 
Contact your school counselor for any questions 

• Volleyball at Shorecrest in a battle to revenge our only lose thus far on Tuesday at Shorecrest – 
JV starts at 6:30 pm followed by varsity. The Lady Royals are 5-1 

• For a look at our upcoming athletic contests and games please visit our website 
• Viewing PCS Athletic Contests from your home or mobile device:  Hollins High School families 

and fans will now be able to watch high school sporting events from their homes or mobile 
devices. Football and volleyball games will be broadcast this fall.   For unlimited access to live 
and on demand content from the NFHS Network, fans can visit NFHSnetwork.com, search for 
their desired school, and subscribe. There is a Monthly Pass for $10.99 a month which can be 
canceled at any time. There is also a $69.99-yearly pass that is billed for 12 months at $5.83 
monthly.  In addition to the NFHS Network subscription option, 

• We appreciate everyone’s cooperation with getting your students to school on time, dressed for 
success and ready to lead, learn and grow. A reminder to our My PCS students – you must 
attend classes as they are regularly scheduled, submit assignments and stay tuned for the period 
if required by teacher. Please email your teacher directly 

• Any My PCS student who is having difficulty with technology or accessing curriculum for their 
classes please reach out directly via email to Mr. Michael Burress (burressm@pcsb.org) or Mr. 
Brad Gatie (gatieb@pcsb.org) for help and assistance 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits 

See you at the top! 
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